
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Use of City Water Truck 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

Greg Kurtz from the Cannon Valley Fair Association has requested use 

of the City of Cannon Falls water truck for events that take place within 

the fairgrounds.  This is an annual request made by the Cannon Valley 

Fair Association. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to grant permission to the 

Cannon Valley Fair Association to use the City of Cannon Falls water 

truck for events that take place within the fairgrounds. 


